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ARMSTRONG COUNTY CONFIRMS INITIAL COVID‐19 CASE 

 
Kittanning, PA – Armstrong County Department of Public Safety was made aware of a positive 
COVID-19 test today, Tuesday, March 24, 2020, at 9:30 am by the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health (PA DOH) via PEMA.  

We have been in contact with local Healthcare providers, emergency medical services and 
municipalities to support any unmet needs they may have.   

All public access to the Courthouse Annex building is being restricted at this time. Anyone who 
has business with the departments housed in that building can call, email or use the County web 
site to contact the various departments. 

County officials encourage residents to continue to use the Pennsylvania Department of Health 
(PA DOH) and Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines for social distancing, handwashing 
and self-quarantine.   

If you are exhibiting symptoms similar to or associated with COVID-19, please stay home. Call 
your primary care physician and discuss your medical care. If you are experiencing an 
emergency, please call 9-1-1 and advise the dispatcher of your symptoms and any possible 
exposure so the appropriate response personnel can be sent to you.  

We will continue to assess the situation within the County and provide support for our partners 
and the public.  
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